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From: Jan Schur
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Safe streets
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 2:15:56 PM

Dear Commissioners,
I live on Sherman ave and was able to watch  improved safety as walkers and runners made
use of the safer street  after the closures were installed.  The street is on the lakefront it does
not have cross intersections.  This makes it ideal for walking and running.  Please vote to
approve Sherman Av as part of the safe streets plan.
Jan Schur
1016 Sherman Ave.
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